

MEETING MINUTES - 12/5/17

| ATTENDEES | | |
|-------------------|--------------------|-----------------|
| Karen Dineff | Jodi Vanderschaeff | David Campos |
| Katie Paschel | TerriAnne Barker | Alicia Laurenza |
| Holly Balint | Becky Rinker | Melissa Eck |
| Leanne Taylor | Michelle Adamik | Leslie Petrosky |
| Kristin Parise | Renee' Blauch | Lindsay Rethage |
| James Schweinberg | | |

Treasury Report. See attachment.

Holiday Shop chairs are Leanne Taylor for CPC and Holly Balint for EU. CPC is still in need of volunteers for Wednesday both am and pm shift. Volunteers are also needed to help breakdown the CPC shop on 12/13/17 and transport stock to EU at the conclusion and then assist with EU set up Wednesday evening. Wrapping supplies are needed for the shop. If you are able to donate please send in to school with your student.

Family dinner night is tomorrow night at Primanti's 11am-10pm. Volunteer slots are still open from 6-8pm. Raffle ticket prices will be \$1 for 1 ticket, \$5 for 10 tickets, and \$10 for 25 tickets.

Gingerbread houses at CPC was a success.

The fifth-grade field trip is scheduled for Friday, December 8th.

Sarris candy sold \$17,000 making an approximate profit of \$5950. Pick up with be on December 19th at CPC from 4-6:30pm.

The Middle School service project will be 12/7-12/8/17 from 11am-1pm making holiday cards for patients at Children's Hospital.

Next LPEP meeting will be 1/3/18 at 6:30pm in the EU Library.

Get Moving Night is scheduled for 1/25/18 but the date is being confirmed with Mr. Nichols.

January 11th will be the next Deer Lakes Family Dinner Night and will be held at the Applebee's Mills Mall location from 11am-9pm.

Ladles Soup fundraiser closed with total sales of \$3,955 and a profit of \$1,760.

The Wonder Contest made a profit of \$106.

The Veteran's Day celebration was held on 11/10/17 and was a complete success, serving the most veterans ever.

Picture Day Make-Ups went smoothly.

Third and Fourth grade obtained a \$700 Target Grant towards their field trip.

Spring Book Fair Chair is needed for East Union. The Book Fair is tentatively scheduled to run from Monday, March 13th to Wednesday, March 15th.